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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week 94.2% 

Best attendance this week: 

Starling Class 98.3% & Kingfisher Class 
96.3%  

 

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  

 

Edition no 5 

This week we’ve  had class photographs taken , lucky enough to have 

been able to take  pictures outside for the first time.    The photos 

should be ready in the next couple of days to view and purchase.     

 

Today Wagtails have been to Bedgebury for their trip. 

 

Reminder that Show and Share will be in all classrooms after school on 

Wednesday 11th May.  Please come along and see what the children 

have been learning about.    Also if you missed your child’s consultation 

meeting this will be a good chance for you to speak to the class  

Teacher.   

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

The Fantastic Fred Experience 

We will be holding the Fantastic Fred Experience at school next Monday and Tuesday.  

Please see link for more information.   https://vimeo.com/488186303/98096f5716  

Book Fair 

Thank you so much for supporting our first book fair in several years!   It was very popular and was nice to see 

children looking through the books and choosing some to take home.      We are so very lucky that  we have  

managed to buy over £800  worth of books that will go into our school  library.    We will schedule another fair 

next year.   

https://vimeo.com/488186303/98096f5716
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DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Show N Share in classrooms:  Wednesday 11th May  

Church in School:    Sunday 15th May 

School of Rock trip:    Wednesday 25th May 

End of Term:     Friday 27th May  

WORSHIP  

On Tuesday, our worship was lead by, The Family Trust! Our theme for this week was, ‘giving with no strings 

attached’ and we were looking at examples of this from the life of Jesus and others within the bible! Our memory 

verse for both this week and next week is taken from Matthew chapter 20 verse 28: ‘… For even the Son of Man 

came not to be served but to serve and give his life as a ransom for many’. Please do help your precious ones to 

memorise the scripture at home!!    

 

 

 

Our next fundraising event is the Father’s Day 

room—which will be held at school on 13 and 14th 

June.   Flyers will be sent to children in next couple 

of weeks so that you can order gifts. 

 

Date for your diary—Summer Fayre at school on 

Friday 24th June from 2.30 pm.     If anyone wants 

to hold a stall at the fayre please contact Sarah 

Doyle via facebook (Friends of Wouldham—PTA) or 

email friendsofwouldham@gmail.com  

CONVERSATION STARTERS: 
 
Who would you most like to meet and what would 
you ask them? 
 
Have you ever met  
anyone famous?   What 
did they say to you? 

Kent Adult Education Courses 

 

Following on from courses run in school recently 

we have met with Kent Adult Education and are 

planning lots of courses for the new academic 

year.  Please keep an eye out for details on how to 

book. 

PTA News 

 


